
Annual Seminar for 
Advanced Technical 

Skills in Biblical 
Studies

Karen, Kenya | 8–19 September 2025

Two-week residential workshop on 
the text & language of 

the Greek New Testament

In recent years, we have seen God increase 
the number of believers worldwide, but the 
global Church is under-resourced with teachers 
equipped with the technical skills to engage the 
Biblical texts in-depth. Tyndale House is launching 
a programme to support local scholars with 
annual two-week intensive seminars in Africa to 
address this need.



In September 2025, Tyndale House will hold a 
pilot Annual Seminar for Advanced Technical Skills 
in Biblical Studies in Karen, Kenya, to serve the 
worldwide church in developing local experts in the 
Scripture’s texts and encouraging Biblical scholarship.

Programme Overview
The focus of this first annual seminar will 
be on the text and language of the Greek 
New Testament with special emphasis on 
manuscripts and the relevance of the details 
of the text. Fourteen scholars will participate 
in a two-week residential workshop with the primary 
tutor being Dr Dirk Jongkind, Academic Vice Principal of 
Tyndale House.

Eligibility to Apply 
Candidates should have:
•	an adequate working ability in Hebrew and Greek,
•	an intimate knowledge of Scripture,
•	at least a BA and be working on Master’s and PhD 

levels or above,
•	a strong recommendation from their local church on 

their character and leadership.

Next Steps
For more information and how to apply, visit our 
website: www.tyndalehouse.com/events.


